Subject: Good News and Vital Instructions for ADSL USERS on Campus

To ALL ADSL users on campus

It gives me great pleasure to announce that you can now enjoy a new Internet access through your ADSL line that is faster than the current one.

In this new Internet access,   a bandwidth of 4 Mbps is allocated primarily for home ADSL users, and is kept separate from the main KFUPM network.  In addition to this, applications that are blocked on the main KFUPM network such as Multimedia, Net2phone software (KSAphone, Hotfoon, Phoneserve, for example), and Instant Messaging clients (such as Yahoo, MSN, ICQ) are now open 24/7.   

KFUPM Intranet services (Remote desktop, Terminal services, KFUPM Intranet web server access, KFUPM Online filer storage services, and others) will still be accessible by ADSL users.

Please visit the page below to find more about this upgrade, and MAKE A PRINTOUT. 

http://www.kfupm.edu.sa/itc/nets/mgmt/kfupm_adsl.html
I would like to draw your attention to the following three important points:

1. The upgrade requires minor modifications to the configurations on your home PCs.    These are:

(a) Proxy settings in the Internet browser or any other application MUST be removed.

(b) The Winsock firewall client, if installed, MUST be disabled.

(c) The username and password on the ADSL network are different from those on the main network.

The procedure to make these modifications is explained clearly in the above URL. Please visit this site, note the modifications, and keep a printout of the webpage by your side, BUT PLEASE DO NOT MAKE ANY CHANGES NOW.  Once you lose the connection via the KFUPM proxy, it is time to look at the print out and modify the settings.

2. ADSL service does NOT use any additional filtering on URL sites. However, the service is still subject to the filtering policy at the national level applied by the Internet authority in the Kingdom.

3. A subscription fee of SR 75 /month will be applicable from September 2005.
If you face any difficulty with the new service please call Telecom Department help line (1111) or ITC help line (3916, 3991 or 1900).

If you are not currently using the ADSL service, and wish to subscribe to it, please visit:

http://maint.kfupm.edu.sa/telecom-web/ADSL-webpage/adsl-home.htm

 
We assure you our best services at all times.
Thank you.

Supervisor, Information and Communication Technology

